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Monona County case goes before Administrative Law Judge

New Officers Elected for IDDA
The IDDA board met in mid-January and 
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Waterways is a quarterly publication of the Iowa 
Drainage District Association.  Comments can be

directed to the association at:

Iowa Drainage District Association
www.iowadrainage.org

3775 EP True Parkway, #124
West Des Moines, Ia. 50265

515/221-1961 (phone)
515/225-1504 (fax)
515/707-7451 (cell)

jtorbertidda@mchsi.com

“Working for the mutual protection and benefit of 
Iowa Drainage Districts”

President Harlan Hansen
Humboldt County Supervisor

Vice-President Myron Amdahl
Wright County Supervisor

Board Members Paul Beneke
Pocahontas County Supervisor
Ken Chalstrom
Clay County Supervisor 
Phil Condon
Webster County Supervisor
Don McGregor
Kossuth County Supervisor
Ron Smith
Emmet County Supervisor

Staff Julie Fridolfson
IDDA Secretary/Treasurer
John T. Torbert, CAE,
Executive Director

CREP Field Specialists – Dennis Barrick, Charlie Kiepe, 
Jay Lynch, Lannie Miller, Bob Powers, Eddie Peterson, Ike
Petersen and Mark Sandvik.  (CREP field specialists work 
for IDDA under a contract administered by IDALS).  
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IDDA board passes resolution 
honoring Christiansen
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Professional
Application of 

Right-of-way Industrial 
and Aquatic Brush and 
Weed Control Products

DON REFFER

P.O. Box 641 Telephone
1108 230th Street Offi ce: (515) 295-4114
Algona, IA 50511  Toll-free: (888) 860-0040

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

IDDA membership approves legislative priorities
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Private Owners of Farms to spend all but 
$60,000,000 of the sum To Reclaim Swamp 
Lands

Values will be increased by millions of dollars 
making the state one of the richest for 
agriculture

Continued on page 5

Editors Note – The following article appeared 
in the Sept. 22, 1906 edition of the New York 
Times.  It details the installation of Iowa’s drainage 
system and what it will mean to the state.  In some 
cases, portions of the article were very difficult to 
read as the copy is of extremely poor quality.  The 
numbers were the most difficult items to read.  In 
some cases, I guesstimated the number. I have 
literally stared at portions of the article through 
a magnifying glass to try and discern what some 
of the words and numbers were.  Where I am in 
doubt, I have indicated that. 

Paying $307,000,000 for Iowa Drainage
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Continued on page 8

Continued from page 4

Unattributed Wisdom

Calhoun County sued over 
railroad drainage structure
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Membership Approves 
Bylaws Changes

ACWA to install bioreactors in Raccoon River Watershed

� Source – ACWA 
news release
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John Torbert

Executive Director Notes
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